
Secretary’s  Report
Membership

Whilst 2012 was a reasonable year for TBAQ, membership wise it was not a good year for the Sport. Membership in Queensland has declined considerably and it is becoming obvious that the real cure for this situation is a return to compulsory membership.

For this to happen the Proprietors need to agree to the change. Those few centres that have already instigated the change report little or no loss of League bowling income. 

It is also interesting to note that some Centres have put in place League reward schemes such as cash for high achievements and discounts for bowling in two or more Leagues.

Hopefully in future these reward schemes will be linked to membership.

State-run Events

At the present time, tenders for State Championships and State Team roll-offs are few and far between and there has been a decided lack of interest from Proprietors. However with the current decline in Open play it is expected that this will result in renewed interest from Proprietors in tendering for major events.
With this in mind it is becoming more important for TBAQ to properly assess not only the location and game price but also the membership figures of the competing Centres, and any past history of local participation, (or lack thereof).
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